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 K G Melville OBJ2016/6585/P 31/12/2016  15:32:00 My strong objections to this application are:

The construction will block light to the kitchen window in our first floor, adjacent flat.

Given our immediate adjacency, the noise from the construction process and eventual inhabitation will 

be excessive.

Should there be a window in the new construction, the new occupant will have sight straight into our 

kitchen from a distance of just a few feet.  Should there not be a window, we will be gazing straight at a 

dark wall.

Please note these strenuous objections.

Thank you.

K.G. Melville

4 Walton House

Longford Street

NW1 3PE
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